
"The All-India Football Federation (the “AIFF”) is looking for the producer(s) and broadcast 

agency(s) for their Hero Indian Women’s League 2021-22 slated to take place in Bhubaneshwar, 

Odisha from 15th April 2022 to 26th May 2022. In this regard, all interested agencies are requested 

to send their expression of interest by or before 1800 hrs of the 22nd March 2022. 

For the benefit of the interested agencies please see that: 

•         There is a mandatory requirement of a five (5) camera production with replay and 

graphics. 

•         There will be two (02) match venues, 1 match at each venue will be played. Total 44 

matches to be Broadcast/Live Streamed. 

•         There is a mandatory requirement of English commentary 

The interested agencies may send in their Letter of Intent (the “LOI”) to the following e-mail 

addresses: ileague@the-aiff.com; indu@the-aiff.com" 
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